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Vulnerable Sector Screen for
Lumsden Minor Ball Association (LMBA)
Spring/Summer 2025

To the RCMP Detachment,

This letter is to certify that
Is a volunteer coach for
LMBA and will be working with children under the age of 18.

LMBA requests all coaches have a current Vulnerable Sector
Screen on file for the
2025 baseball/softball season.

This person will not receive any remuneration for their services.
Thank you for working with us to ensure our players safety.

Sincerely,
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President, Kyle Hope
Lumsden Minor Ball Association (LMBA)



